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Dec. 13, 2018 

 

OFFICE TO CLOSE IN OBSERVANCE OF THE 
CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR’S HOLIDAYS 
 
Contact: 
Jennifer S. Sexton  
Jennifer.Sexton@flhealth.gov 
941-624-7200 ext. 7279 
 
Port Charlotte, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Charlotte County will be closed for client 
services Monday, Dec. 24 and Tuesday, Dec. 25, to observe the Christmas holiday.  The office will 
reopen Wednesday, Dec. 26, 2018 with regularly scheduled hours. 
 
The Florida Department of Health in Charlotte County will be closed for client services Monday, Dec. 
31, 2018 and Tuesday, Jan. 1, 2019 to observe the New Year’s Day holiday.  The office will reopen 
Wednesday, Jan. 2, 2019 with regularly scheduled hours.   
 
About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to protect, 

promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county and community 

efforts. 

Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 

http://www.phaboard.org/
https://twitter.com/HealthyFla?utm_source=article
https://www.facebook.com/FLDepartmentofHealth?utm_source=article
http://www.floridahealth.gov/?utm_source=article

